## EIS Conference Rapid Assessment COVID-19 Aurvey

EIS Conference <noreply@eventpower.com>

Fri 5/5/2023 3:38 PM

To: Tin, Alex <TinA@cbsnews.com> Cc: Tin, Alex <TinA@cbsnews.com>

External Email



Dear Alexander,

On the last day of the EIS Conference, Thursday, April 27, 2023, several attendees reported testing positive for COVID-19. CDC and the Georgia Department of Public Health are conducting a rapid assessment on the extent of SARS-CoV-2 transmission associated with in-person attendance at the EIS conference.

If you attended the EIS conference **in-person**, we would appreciate it if you could complete a brief survey **as soon as possible**, about whether you experienced any illness during or after the conference. The survey should take no more than five minutes to complete.

We ask that you please use the email with which you received the link to register for the survey. We are asking for your email to avoid duplicate responses and to confirm registration. Your email will be kept confidential, and your responses will be kept anonymous.

Please follow the link below to access the survey (the survey is best viewed on your computer and may not render correctly on mobile phones or tablets):



The health and safety of all conference attendees is important to us. If you are experiencing symptoms, we recommend you follow CDC guidance for <u>isolation</u>, <u>testing</u>, and <u>treatment</u>. If you have any additional questions about COVID-19, please follow up with your local health department.

Sincerely, Rapid Assessment Team

